
The Black Police Experience (BPX) Hosts the
Black Cops for Kamala Zoom

BPX hosts the Black Cops for Kamala

Zoom with Black law enforcement and

criminal justice allies, in support of Vice-

President Kamala Harris for president.

WASHINGTON, DC, UNITED STATES,

September 17, 2024 /

EINPresswire.com/ -- Black law

enforcement from all over the country

wish to let the community know that strong ethical leadership, protection of marginalized

people, and courage in law enforcement and criminal justice partners are priorities. It is with this

in mind that The Black Police Experience convenes the Black Cops for Kamala Zoom call.

This virtual gathering will provide an opportunity to hear directly from criminal justice

professionals and community members about their vision for law enforcement, how Black law

enforcement can be supported, how community public safety needs can be effectively

addressed, and how those ideas align with those of the Harris-Walz campaign. The event will

include a Q&A option, where attendees will have the chance to ask questions and share their

thoughts.

Truth and upholding the Constitutional rights of citizens are cornerstones of ethical leadership in

the criminal justice system and Black law enforcement is ready to work in partnership with Vice-

President Harris towards these ends when she becomes the President of the United States!

All law enforcement—both active and retired—all criminal justice partners, and all who are in

alignment with the mission of Black Cops for Kamala are invited to join the call to share in a

message of encouragement and hope, and in support of the Kamala Harris-Tim Walz ticket. The

Black Cops for Kamala Zoom call will occur on September 19, 2024, at 7:00 pm EST. 

Black community and law enforcement voices matter in this election, and participation can make

all the difference. A brighter future can be realized with Kamala Harris as the next president.

Don't miss this unique opportunity to be part of the conversation!

To read the Open Letter, and for registration for the Zoom call and other information, please

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://www.therealbpx.com/black
https://bit.ly/blackcopsforkamala


visit: www.therealbpx.com/black

The Black Police Experience advocates for social justice, equity, and effective changes to the

criminal legal system through education and training.

Captain Sonia Y. W. Pruitt (retired)

The Black Police Experience

justice@therealbpx.com
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/743948099

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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